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Press Invite & Advisory: 10 March Rally in The Hague 
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Press Invite: March For A Free Tibet on 10th March and other events in The Hague  

Dear journalist,  

You are cordially invited to report on the march for Tibet on the 66th anniversary of the Tibetan 
Uprising Day, a very important day for Tibetans, in a year in which we also celebrate His Holiness 
the Dalai Lama’s 90th birthday.  

The march on the 10th of March is in The Hague, the international city of Peace and Justice, and 
starts from 10:30 am.  

We expect thousands of people from all over Europe to join us from Koekamp towards the 
Chinese embassy.  

Programme  

There’s going to happen a lot. We are having a two minute silence for the victims of the Chinese 
suppression and the earthquake in Tibet. There are many speakers, including the Tibetan 
minister of Foreign Affairs of the Central Tibetan Administration in exile Kalon Norzin Dolma, 
professional basketball player and human rights activist Enes Freedom and politicians. We also 
hope to announce other big names in the coming few weeks. We like to keep you posted.  

Genocide and Suppression  

In a world where a lot of things are happening (the Russian war in Ukraine, the tensions in the 
Middle-East), we see that the cultural genocide and surpression by the Chinese government 
towards the Tibetan people is forgotten by governments, news media and people in general.  

This suppression is still going on: just look at what happened with the recent earthquake. We use 
the 66th anniversary of the Tibetan Uprising Day to raise awareness for this cause, to raise 
awareness of the wish to be free, have self determination as a people and for the survival of the 
Tibetan culture. We bring this with a message of compassion and peace.  

That is why we are asking you to report on this march and three side events we are organizing in 
Amare in Den Haag:  

March 7: Amare, Book Launch & Discussion with Jamyang Norbu   

http://l.perssupport.nl/ls/click?upn=u001.bx6Nt7gI8AGRkKV1KlOnow8iM-2BcFIQVRS2-2BZiUgBcmvmLPI0WJFfENvMoNX0kcF7PwjEBdlEvezorFGFE9sB1Dmc36XQm0eeviAt-2FqVmnfCYhUqaNU5a5bK-2BuCdcCHUjv6pF9PeweGv-2BF9PX5hX5Lg-3D-3DH88z_Qp0A2vUcUxZxvs1sra8ged5GWF2zf1uTMvpBQJ4lfOwYCdHAUmCqqmqNEaf4xts8x9y-2FtACIug0n3iD1f6Je0uKITfKti-2FRAsrZ8egzJGk0VfKOqIh64XaSrqV7EJjY2FbaGSWYBCNxauuI89p24ReKuPaYgKHuoT731S2nQ-2BJeJPxTPK1QOlNZuOr1Uxl1pdjHHNcHXaT09Bv3XCagn3e9kshiMMZjTW1z53r66aAfNyZ7F4TgsXxGxeNDF2lbsToC-2FHMwNB-2BhxNG8pBUAUIQ-3D-3D


March 8: Amare, Panel Discussion: Resistance in Focus  

March 10: “ Europe, Stand with Tibet!” Rally starting at Koekamp  

March 11: Amare , Conversation Evening: Tibet and The World of Tomorrow  

We are open to any interviews or talks with media. We are glad to help you with English and 
Dutch speaking people, information and pictures. Send an e-mail to: frank@bureautegenwicht.nl 
or send a reply to this e-mail.  

Organisers  

The 10th of March Rally is organised by the Tibetan Communities in Europe, including the 
International Campaign for Tibet, Tibet Support Group NL and Students for a Free Tibet, under 
the patronage of the two European members of the Tibetan Parliament  in Exile and the Office of 
Tibet, Brussels. The Amare events are a contribution to the 10th March programme by the 
International Campaign for Tibet, Europe.  
   
Note to the editors 

We are open to interviews and talks with media. We are happy to help with English and Dutch 
speakers, information and photos! Send an email to: media@savetibet.nl or reply to this email. 

Contact Details:  

From:  International Campaign for Tibet  
Website:  https://savetibet.nl/agenda/  
Contact persoon:  Frank Verhoef  
Phone:  06-51124741  
Email:  media@savetibet.nl  
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